
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and Council 

From: Paul Nott 

Date: 11/1/2022 

Department: Light and Power 

 

Hello All, 

 

This past month the crew has been keeping busy with general maintenance of our 

electrical system and fielding customer requests. 

 

We’re still up on 6th street when time allows. We had a couple outages last month, 

one was a rotten tree on County Line Road and the other was a jumper that was 

burning up on Summit Road at Larson Road. 

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us… 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 


